

CASG Executive Meeting

2011-02-07

1. Academic Societies
2. Guy
 - a. Talked to Ryan and Nat Pinto today about academic integrity campaign today
 - i. Week after reading week will start campaign up again
 - ii. Draw for the Kobo
 1. Needs to design the ballots for the draw
 2. Need to book tabling space
 - a. Will be doing this through student affairs office
 - b. Ryan has given him days and spaces that need to be booked and he'll go find the appropriate contacts, etc
 3. Ryan will email deans re: class talks so that hopefully we'll have better reception from professors
3. Paroma
 - a. CFS task force on racism
 - i. Suzanne Blanchard will be starting on campus working group
 - ii. First meeting Feb 22nd 9:30-11pm
 1. We've been invited to participate
 - a. How is it academic?
 - i. Discussing racially based variation in marking, issues with international students plagiarizing? Research for group will consider academic implications of race
 2. We need to go through anti-oppression training
 - a. Is it essential? Suggestion came from GSA rep on working group
 - b. Apparently it's expensive ... the irony is not lost on us
4. Office
 - a. Is it working?
 - i. We think so
 - ii. Lock keeps getting switched, but as long as we keep checking that to make sure it's locked, things are good
 - b. Received warning from CUSA electoral board because a complaint was made that our office has been used as campaign space by the anti-CUSA slate
 - i. Just an official warning, we haven't noticed
5. Taryn
 - a. Science society is up and running and currently running elections
 - i. Will be similar to set up that CSES has

- ii. Meeting with Andrew and CEO of science society to discuss having the science department recognize them as an official society
- 6. Heather
 - a. Wants to meet with Brian Mortimer
 - i. Is he retiring?
 - ii. For the CCR → can he create a CCR for Student Senators? → and Senate committee membership
 - iii. Networking event for societies?
 - iv. Motions that were withdrawn from last meeting's agenda? Specifically concerns regarding lateness of mark release
- 7. Next meeting? Sending out a doodle poll